
Message for Members – 16th June 2023 

During the CTSI Council meeting in the Autunm of 2022, a decision was made to create two working 

groups to review the governance and flexibility of the qualification. The aim of the working groups 

was to provide recommendations to Council for final decision.  

The Governance Working Group began meeting in November 2022, concluding in February 2023.  



Further work needs to be undertaken on what the finer detail looks like with staggering people’s end 

of term 

�� 



 
Competencies sit outside of the framework and are not reliant on the exam cycles. We aim to 

increase the competency offering by Jan 2024. 
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